
 

        

 
City of Rollingwood Public Notice of Request for Proposals for Retaining Wall and Related 

Drainage Infrastructure 
 

The City of Rollingwood is seeking bids for the construction of a retaining wall and related 
drainage infrastructure in Rollingwood Park in strict accordance with an engineered design. The 
RFP can be found on the City’s website at www.rollingwoodtx.gov.  Please contact the City of 
Rollingwood at 512-327-1838 or mrodriguez@rollingwoodtx.gov, with questions or for more 
information. The deadline to submit proposals is Thursday, May 8, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Ad to run in the Austin American-Statesman on March 21, 2025. 
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